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Cabinet – October 2009
Government Response to PCMC Report No. 79 Three yearly review of the Crime and Misconduct Commission 
Attorney-General and Minister for Industrial Relations

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Parliamentary Crime and Misconduct Committee is required to review the activities of the Crime and Misconduct Commission and report to the Legislative Assembly as near as possible to the end of each parliamentary term on any further action that should be taken in relation to the Crime and Misconduct Act 2001 or the functions, powers and operations of the Crime and Misconduct Commission.
2. On 20 April 2009, the Parliamentary Crime and Misconduct Committee tabled Report No. 79 in the Legislative Assembly.
3. Cabinet approved the tabling in the Legislative Assembly of the Government Response to the Parliamentary Crime and Misconduct Commission Report No. 79, April 2009, Three Yearly Review of the Crime and Misconduct Commission.
4. Attachments -
· Government Response to the Parliamentary Crime and Misconduct Commission Report No. 79, April 2009, Three Yearly Review of the Crime and Misconduct Commission.
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